
 

This Week’s Events 

Date School Events International Events 

Monday     

Tuesday     

Wednesday    

Thursday  Nursery Christmas Stay and Play 3:10pm-
3:45pm 

 

Friday  
 

 

Advanced Notice: 
 

  

Polite Notice: Please note the school office opens at 8.30am each morning and is 
manned until 4.30pm. Before and after these times, there will be no 
access to the Main Reception area. 

 

 

 

We are Brilliant Winners 

 

EYFS: Logan (RA), Annie (RB) 

KS1: Max (1A), Ezmay (1B), Liana-Faith (2B) 

KS2: Ellis (5B), Jaixin (5A). Darius (3B) Caleb (3A), Elsa (4A)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Newsletter 12 – Autumn 2 



The Hub 

 

 

The children have been exploring the Techcard resources this week and used these to create 3D shapes. 

Once the 3D structures had been built, the children added axles and wheels to create moving vehicles. 

Some children were able to expanded on their designs to add seats and a roof. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

 

This week in nursery we have been learning all about shapes! We practised identifying the different shapes 

and learning their names. The children listened very carefully to the shape name before jumping into the 

correct shape. Then, we told our friends which shape we were stood in.  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reception 

 

This week in PSHE, we have been learning about different food groups and discussing heathy eating. We 

thought about the different jobs that these different foods do for our body for example; protein helps our 

muscles to grow, dairy products make our bones and teeth stronger, fruit and vegetables make us healthy 

all over. We talked about how important it is to remember to eat throughout the day, and not to forget 

breakfast! In Free Flow, the children created their own tally charts to find out Reception's favourite fruit. 

 

          

 

Year 1 

On Monday Year 1 were visited by Martyn, an aerobatics enthusiast, who came to show the children his 

gliders.  He explained how they were made, and then flew one of them over the school field. We found out 

about the Wright Brothers and how they have influenced the aviation industry. 

 

Year 2 

Year 2 have had a fantastic week in DT this week making bug houses. They made their first design, tested 

the product and then improved it. We hope they collect lots of interesting bugs at home! 

 

 



Year 3 

This week in Science, Year 3 began to learn about how shadows are formed. We used a mixture of opaque 

and transparent objects to try and create shadows. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 

 

This week, Year 4 have been learning about ‘Seasonal Ingredients’. We first discovered what this means and 

then investigated some winter vegetables. Following this, we designed and created a vegetable bake for a 

child or adult. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 

This week, Year 5 have been learning about burgers and how to make them. We have tested different 

flavours to decide what our individual burgers will be made from. Some of the children surprised 

themselves with the flavours they preferred. We were proud to see all of the children trying new 

ingredients. Both classes constructed their burgers and enjoyed them with chips during lunchtime on 

Wednesday. We look forward to seeing pictures of the ones created at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

As part of our History unit, Year 6 have been learning about rationing. On Friday, the children made the 

National Loaf – the only bread that was available during World War II. We tasted it fresh and when it was a 

few days old because bakers were not allowed to slice the bread until it was slightly stale so that they could 

cut the bread in to very thin slices in order to make it last longer. The children enjoyed the bread mostly, 

though it was quite salty! Some even tried it with a dip of Marmite! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PE News 

KS2 Sports hall Athletics winners! 

On Wednesday our KS2 children competed in heat 3 of the Crewe and Nantwich sports hall athletics 

competitions at South Cheshire College. We won both the Y3&4 and Y5&6 events and are now through to 

the finals which take place in January 2024. The children were fantastic and we are so proud of all of them! 

Thank you to our parents and carers who came and supported us. 

 
 

                                                
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Maths News 

 
If your child is in Reception or KS1, they will have access to an app called Numbots. If your child is in KS2 

they will have access to an app called Times Table Rocks Stars (TTRS). 

Logging on for just a few minutes each day will make a massive difference to their basic number/times 

tables skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 

  



 


